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NV.GEN/PMI/353/39/2018 16 September 2019

The Permanent Mission of India to the Office of the United Nations and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its complimentsto the Special
Procedures Branch of the Human Rights Council and has the honour to refer to the
communication QRD 12/09 dated 12 September 2019 received from Chief of Special
Procedures Branch.

The Permanent Mission of India conveys that this Mission’s communication No.
GEN/PMI/353/39/2018 dated 02 September 2019 may be considered as our response
to the official Communication Nos. OL IND 13/2018 dated 11 June 2018, OL IND
29/2018 dated 13 December 2018 and OL IND 11/2019 dated 27 May 2019 from the
Working Group on Arbitrary Detention; the Special Rapporteur on the promotion and
protection of the right to freedom of opinion and expression; the Special Rapporteur on
minority issues; the Special Rapporteur on contemporary forms of racism, racial
discrimination, xenophobia and related intolerance and the Special Rapporteur on
freedom of religion or belief regarding National Register of Citizens (NRC) update in the
State of Assam.

The Permanent Mission of India to the Office of the United Nations and
Other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Special Procedures Branch of the Human Rights Council, the
assurances of its highest consideration.

The Secretariat of the Human Rights Council,
(Kind attn: Chief of the Special Procedures Branch)
8-14 Avenue de la Paix, Palais des Nations,

CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

Email: registry@ohchr.org




